
Council of the Isles of Scilly 
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Ref: P/24/028/FUL 

 

 
  

Consultation Response 

 
Date:  23.05.2024 
Ref:  P/24/028/FUL   

Site:   Ex-Secondary School Site, Carn Thomas, Hugh Town, St Mary’s, Isles of Scilly 

Proposal:  Construction of 27 new homes including landscaping, surface water management, 
renewable energy, on-site road access and footpaths, vehicle parking, refuse and cycle 
provision, provision of public open space and single point of vehicular access off 
Telegraph Road (Major Development) 

 

 

You are being consulted on this application as you may wish to make comments before a 
decision is made. Should you wish to make any comments on this application, please complete 
the response form below and return to planning@scilly.gov.uk by the 14th June 2024. 

 

Link to application: https://scilly.gov.uk/planning-application/planning-application-p24028ful  

 

I look forward to receiving your comments in due course. If I have not heard back from you by 
the 14th June 2024 then I will assume you have no comments to make. 

 

Consultee Name: National Grid Electricity Transmission 

Regarding planning application P/24/028/FUL, there are no National Grid Electricity 
Transmission assets located on the Isles of Scilly. 
 
If you would like to view if there are any other affected assets in this area, please raise an 
enquiry with www.lsbud.co.uk. Additionally, if the location or works type changes, please raise 
an enquiry. 
 
Please note this response is only in reference to National Grid Electricity Transmission assets 
only. National Grid Electricity Distribution (formerly WPD) should be consulted separately 
where required. 

Olivia.Rickman
Received
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